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Thursday, 9 February 2023 

 

 

ASX Announcement 

(ASX: ERG) 

 

 

Fire Incident at our Melbourne factory 
 

 

Eneco Refresh Limited (Eneco) regrets to advise that a fire was discovered in the early morning 

of 8 February 2023 at our Melbourne factory on Olive Grove, Keysborough, Victoria. 

Fortunately no personnel were on site when the incident occurred and no one was injured. The 

cause of the fire is currently unknown and the incident is being investigated. 

  

All operations at the factories are currently suspended. The premise comprises 3 buildings – 

Buildings 1 and 2 are used by Refresh Plastics while Building 3 is used by Refresh Waters. 

 

The impact of the fire was contained to Building 1 which houses our Melbourne office and  more 

than 90% of Refresh Plastics’ manufacturing.  

 

Building 2 houses our PET blowmoulding facility which accounts for less than 10% of Refresh 

Plastics’ manufacturing and is also used as our warehouse. This was not affected by the fire but 

there is currently no power supply and we hope new cabling could be installed within 2 months. 

 

Building 3 houses our bottled water operations. We will resume operations at this building on 

Mon. 13 Feb 2023. 

 

Refresh Plastics contributed 18% to our revenue in last financial year. At this stage it is unclear 

how we will proceed with future operations with respect to our plastics division but we are 

working that out with our insurers. 

 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Henry Heng 

Managing Director 

henry@eneco-refresh.com.au 
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